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12 January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

We have an INSET day planned for Wednesday 27 January for staff training. We have taken the decision 
with the junior school to cancel this INSET as we felt the commitment and work that everyone is showing 
in continuing to work or meet new challenges in the face of this virus was crucial and therefore we would 
remain open to support this.  

 

The school will now continue to be open on Wednesday 27 January for critical workers and vulnerable 
children. The teachers will also continue to provide home learning on this day.  

 

We will liaise with the junior school in due course to set a new INSET day in the summer term when the 
current lockdown is over and the day may be used more freely to enjoy some family time.  

 

Best wishes and stay safe 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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